
 
 
 

Friday 15th March 
Red Nose Day 

 

Friday 15th is Red Nose Day 
 

Friday 15th March will be a non-uniform day but 

please also wear something red and bring a £1 

donation. 

You can also bring a funny joke to share with 

your class. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you bring a red nose please don’t share it 

with anyone else.  


